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Friday 23rd September 2022 

     Year 5 and 6 Newsletter 

What have we been 

learning? 

Year 5 
In History we have been learning 
about Henry VIII and The 
Reformation and have explored 
Tudor portraits in Art. In Maths this 
week, we have applied our 
understanding of place value to 
work with numbers to 1,000,000. 
Our writing focus is characterisation 
this term and we have been making 
effective choices in our selection of 
vocabulary so that our descriptions 
create vivid images for the reader. 
Year 6 
In English, Year 6 have been 
focusing on writing their setting 
description, thinking about the skills 
we have learnt in lessons. In Maths, 
children have been working hard 
with fractions (adding, subtracting 
and converting fractions). We have 
also been learning about how 
mountains are formed, including 
the tallest Mountain in the world- 
Mount Everest! 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Celebration Zone 

STARS OF THE WEEK! 

  

 
 

 

 

 

House Points 

Seacole 
394 

Shakespeare 
363 

Bannister 
345 

Pankhurst 
323 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget… 

PE kits to be in school every day 
Water bottles and uniform to be named 

 

Follow our school Twitter 

account for updates and 

challenges to try at home! 

 
 

@ParsloesSchool 
 

Writer of the Week 
 

Owl – Habiba    Robin – Jayden 

Woodpecker – Purnata Kingfisher – Paige 

 

 
 

Thought for the week… 

You learn something every 

day if you pay attention. 

 

Eris 
Woodpecker 

 

Julia 
Owl 

Helping at Home 

• Reading at least 3 times per week – adult to sign and 
date reading record. 

• Times Tables practice. 
 

 

 

 

Aleena 
Kingfisher 

Samuel 
Robin 

 

 


